Charles B. Phillips Public Library District Public Hearing Minutes August 17, 2021

The Charles B. Phillips Public Library District Public Hearing for the presentation of the Budget and Appropriation was held on Tuesday, August 17, 2021, in the library. The meeting was called to order at 7:01 p.m. by President Dave Drew. The secretary called roll. Dave Drew, Karen Breunig, Joshua Brown, Mark Oldenburg, Michael Merline, Larry Stanford and Barb Sucich were present. Lynette Heiden, library director was also present.

There was open discussion of the budget and appropriation. No public questions or comments.

Barb Sucich moved to adjourn at 7:04 p.m., seconded by Joshua Brown. Motion carried. The hearing was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Breunig, Secretary